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Laura Rotolo

From: Gabriel, Jane (EPS) <jane.gabriel@state.ma.us>

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2011 12:03 PM

To: Laura Rotolo

Subject: RE: ALPR Policy

Categories: ALPR

Laura: 
            Hope you are well.  We are working on final drafts and plan to reach out to the same groups for follow up 
meetings.  Thank you for checking in.  I will be in touch.     
 
T. Jane Gabriel  
Deputy General Counsel  
Executive Office of Public Safety and Security 
One Ashburton Place - Room 2133 
Boston, MA 02108 
Direct Phone: (617) 274-5521 
Main Office Phone: (617) 727-7775 ext. 25521 
Facsimile: (617) 727-4764 

From: Laura Rotolo [mailto:LRotolo@aclum.org]  

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2011 2:13 PM 
To: Gabriel, Jane (EPS) 

Subject: ALPR Policy 
 

Hi Jane,  

I hope you are well and looking forward to the holiday.  I wanted to check in on the progress of the ALPR policy.  Where 

is EOPSS in developing it?  Will there be an opportunity for stakeholders to see and comment on a draft? 

 

Thanks.  

Best,  

Laura 

 

…………………………………. 
Laura Rótolo 
Staff Attorney 
ACLU of Massachusetts 
211 Congress Street 
Boston, MA 02110 
(617) 482-3170 x311 
lrotolo@aclum.org 
Follow us on twitter! www.aclum.org/twitter  


